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May 22, 2025 

 
Cohoctah Township Hall  
Attn: Barb Fear 
3530 Gannon Road 
Howell, MI 48855 
 
Re: Livingston County Planning Commission Review 
 
Case: MP-01-25 Review of the Cohoctah Township Master Plan Update (2025) 
 
Dear Planning Commission Members: 
 
The Livingston County Planning Commission met on Wednesday, May 21, 2025, and 
reviewed the Draft 2025 Cohoctah Township Master Plan. The Livingston County 
Planning Commissioners made the following recommendation: 
 
MP-01-25 Approval.    
 

The Livingston County Planning Commission concurs with staff’s comments on the 
Draft Cohoctah Township Master Plan. They encourage the Cohoctah Township 
Planning Commission and Township Board to consider all staff suggestions prior to 
final adoption. 
 
Copies of the staff review and draft Livingston County Planning Commission  
meeting minutes are enclosed.  Do not hesitate to contact our office should  
you have any questions regarding this county action. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
   Martha Haglund  

 
Enclosures 

 
    cc: Jessica Buttermore Chair, Planning Commission 
         Current Zoning Administrator 
     
Meeting minutes and agendas are available at: 
https://milivcounty.gov/planning/commission/ 
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